
Central School PTO Minutes
Tuesday, June 3, 2008

Introduction:  The meeting began at 9:00 am in the Library.  The PTO officers in attendance:  Mary Ellen 
Meindl, Michelle Marconi, Melinda Brom, Jane Wilhelm, Linda LaBelle, Kathy Dudek, Nancy Hutchings 
and Patrick O’Laughlin.  Also in attendance:  Central School Principal Dr. Limperis and Central School 
Teacher Samantha Lutz.

PTO President:  Mary Ellen Meindl welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

Adopt Bylaws:  A motion was made by Michelle Marconi to adopt the Bylaws for the Central School PTO 
and seconded by Jane Wilhelm.  The motion passed.
 
Adopt PTO Standing Rules:  A motion was made by Anne Kodama to adopt the Standing Rules for the 
Central School PTO (same as old standing rules except committee list and no dues to be a member) and 
seconded by Dawn Gmitro.  The motion passed.

Committee Report PTO Conversion:  Nancy Hopkins stated that the paperwork will go out today after the 
vote.

The meeting adjourned at 9:08 am.
The Minutes are respectfully submitted by Patrick O’Laughlin, Recording Secretary.


